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Townsend, Erle

From: P&S Mahaffey <pmhaff@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 4:29 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I do not agree with the initiative to mandate sell of electric vehicles in Maine. 

The recent issues in Chicago concerning the problems associated with charging stations during 

cold temperatures is just one of a thousand reasons why this is an insane idea. 

This is not a political issue but one of practicality and common sense. 

Thank you 

Paul Mahaffey 

 

Sent from my iPad 


